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18 February 2009 
 
 
 
The Australian Energy Regulator 
GPO Box 520 
Melbourne  VIC 3001 
 
Attention  Mr Paul Dunn 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please find attached a submission from the Major Employers Group in Tasmania 
to the revised Transend revenue proposal. 
 
The MEG represents larger industries in Tasmania, which have a real interest in 
this matter. 
 
We have been assisted in development of our proposal by Mr Paul Hyslop, of 
ACIL Tasman. 
 
We trust the Regulator will find the submission of assistance in deliberations. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Terry Long 
Chair 
Major Employers Group. 


